
Ribble Class News 

Week beginning 15th July 2024 

It is very hard to believe that we have come to the end of the year already! It has 

been such a pleasure to spend my final year of class teaching with such a fun-loving and 

enthusiastic class. Enjoy looking at some pictures of our adventures this year! 

 

    

Have a wonderful summer and see you next year for year six – you will be amazing role 

models and your new teachers are lucky to have you! 


